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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!! 
 
2024 is going to be a great rock hunting 
year!  If you have any questions about the 
club or club events, please contact an 
officer. 
 
Rock On 
Debbie Lamb 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

April Events 

 
April 6th 

Meeting will be held at  

10:30am 

Havanna Coffee Shop 

1250 Milton Avenue 

Janesville 

Please RSVP to Laurie’s email if you can 

attend the meeting. 

 

April 27th 

Wausau Moonstone Trip 
 

Additional information will be emailed 
to members concerning the event. 

 

http://badgerrockclub.org/


2024 Club Schedule  

 
May 

 11th – Meeting & Guest Speaker 

 25th – Janesville Quarry 

June 

 8th – Picnic – location TBD 

 22nd – Iowa Quarry 

July 

 13th  – Monroe Quarry  

 27th – Quarry Trip – Location TBD 

August 

 10th - UP Michigan Trip & Houghton Rock 

Show  

 24th – Eau Claire Jasper Hunting Trip 

September 

 14th – Meeting -  Show & Tell 

 28th –  New York – New Jersey 

October 

 12th – Lapidary Days 

 26th – Keokuk Iowa GeodesTrip 

November  

 9th – Meeting & Guest Speaker  

December 

 14th – Christmas Party – Location TBD 

 

Meetings will be held at 

Festival Foods 

2233 Humes Rd  

Janesville, WI  

at 10:30 am. 
 

Email will be sent to all members with 

Field Trip details prior to trip. 

 

If meetings or field trips must be 

changed – all members will receive an 

email with updated information prior 

to the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Membership 
Just a reminder that 2024 membership 

dues are due! 

 

$15 for Single and $20 for Family. 

 

Dues can be sent to  

Treasurer - Penny Petranek 

or paid at meetings. To participate in 

Field Trips – dues are required to be paid.  

 

If you have paid your 2024 ~ Thank You 

 

 



 

 

 

Hats $5, T-Shirts $18  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Calendars $20 

 

 

 

Make sure to check 

out the Badger Rock 

Club Facebook Page!! 

 

When placing a picture on Facebook members are giving 

BLGS permission to add pictures to monthly newsletter. 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/846768375484057
https://www.facebook.com/groups/846768375484057


 

2023 Officers Roster 

President 

Dan Trocke 

4771 CTH II 

Highland, WI  

608-935-0597 

Daniel.trocke@slh.wisc.edu 

 glowyrocks@gmail.com 

 

Vice-President 

Mark Wolf 

412 Church Street 

Clinton, WI   

608-676-6015 

 

Secretary 

Gwyn Padden  

klechten@mhtc.net 

 

Treasurer 

Penny Petranek 

3516 Royal Road 

Janesville, WI  

608-751-9010 

Penny.petranek@gmail.com 

 

Officer at Large 

John Norman  

12409 W. Brandherm Road 

Beloit, WI  

 

Newsletter Editor 

Debbie Lamb 

dkaylamb@yahoo.com  

 
If you have any questions, please contact a 

Club officer. 
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